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1. Overall Description:

SA3 thanks CT4 for the LS pointing to inconsistencies in stage 2 specifications with regards to the handling of the AAA-S address in NSSAA procedures.

SA3 has checked the NSSAA procedure as described in 33.501 and would like to answer CT4 questions as follows: 

1. Whether the AAA-S address is conveyed by AMF to the AUSF/NSSAAF in step4?

Currently the AMF does not provide the AAA-S address to the NSSAAF in step 4 of the NSSAA procedure described in section 16.3 of TS 33.501.
SA3 would like to point out that sharing of information should be on a need to know basis. Sharing the address of the 3rd party AAA server with a visited network (vPLMN) which does not have any business relationship or any SLA with the 3rd party vendor can cause a security threat to the 3rd party vendor and should not be done unless there is a clear consensus from the 3rd party vendor. Especially since the HPLMN may have a wide range of roaming partners it is not desirable to share such information with all of them.
2. Actions:

To CT WG4 group.

ACTION: 
SA3 kindly requests CT4 to take into consideration the answer above.
To SA WG2 group.

ACTION: 
SA3 kindly requests SA2 to take into consideration the answer above.
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